School of Studies in Biotechnology
Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University
Raipur 492 010, Chhattisgarh

October 29, 2015

Staff Council Meeting of School of Studies in Biotechnology has been organized at 01.30 pm of
today on October 29, 2015, at Head’s Chamber. Following members attended the meeting:
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Prof. S.K. Jadhav, Chairman - Present
Dr. Nagendra Ku. Chandrawanshi, Secretary - Present
Dr. Keshav Kant Sahu, Member - Present
Dr. Afaque Quraishi, Member - Present
Dr. Kamlesh Shukla, Member - Present

Following matters have been discussed in this meeting:

i A

Members of the Staff Council intimated the progression of the allotted syllabi of the M
Sc I'and III Semesters, to the house. Details are given below;

Name of the faculty Class Status
Prof SK Jadhav M. Sc. Il Semester 75%
Dr. Keshav Kant Sahu M. Sc. I Semester 80%
Dr. Afaque Quraishi M. Sc. I Semester 90%

M. Sc. III Semester 100%
Dr. Kamlesh K Shukla M. Sc. lII Semester 75%

Dr. NK Chandrawanshi M. Sc. I Semester 100%
M. Sc. Il Semester 75%

Dr. ‘Keshav Kant Sahu informed that, for smooth organization of proposed National
Seminar, he had submitted grant applications to various agencies like DST, New Delhi;
ICMR, New Delhi; DBT, New Delhi, CGCOST, Raipur, and Grants Cell, Pt.
Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur. ‘
Staff Council has forwarded the application of Dr. Kamlesh Shukla, pertaining to
consideration of his candidature for Ph. D. Supervisor in the subject Biotechnology, to
the competent authority of our University.

Staff Council has appreciated the efforts of Dr. Keshav Kant Sahu, for successful and
smooth organization of a “One Day Workshop cum Demonstration of Advanced
Biotechnological Instruments”, in collaboration with M/s Thermo Fisher Scientific Pvt.
Ltd., Mumbai, which was held on October 15, 2015.

Staff Council has congratulated to Dr. Nagendra Kumar Chandrawanshi, on receiving of
grants of his Minor Research Project, sanctioned by CGCOST, Raipur.
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. All the faculty members are requested to provide desired inputs within one week of time
in order to prepare proposal for UGC-SAP.

. Members have also been informed that the books purchased from the DST-FIST grant
(Ist year grant) are made available in the Departmental Library for the students, research
scholars and faculties.

Staff Council has also decided that a proposal will soon be submitted to University
authority for nomenclature of the Seminar Hall, as “Sir K. C. Mehta Hall”.

. In the last, a vote of thanks has been given by the Chairman, Staff Council.
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